
PROVIDER QUICK TIPS 

Department of Human Services (the department)  
Breast and Cervical Cancer  

Prevention and Treatment (BCCPT) Program  
Mailing address change for the BCCPT Renewal Form 

 

It has come to the department’s attention that the mailing address that currently appears 
on the BCCPT renewal form, PA 600BR, and in Medical Assistance Bulletin (MAB) 99-
01-12, published December 26, 2001, is no longer valid. 

Effective immediately, all PA 600BR BCCPT renewal forms should be mailed to: 
 
Department of Human Services 
Office of Medical Assistance Programs 
Division of Medical Review/BCCPT 
PO Box 8050 
Harrisburg, PA 17105 

Fax number 717-772-6179, identified on the PA 600BR, remains active and may also be 
used by providers to submit the renewal form. 

The department is currently working to revise the PA 600BR.  The MAB will be revised 
to reflect the correct mailing address in the near future 

 
Check the department’s website often at: www.dhs.pa.gov  

 Thank you for your service to our Medical Assistance recipients.  
We value your participation.  
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